
 
 

City of Belvedere Planning & Building Depts. 
450 San Rafael Ave. 

Belvedere, CA 94920 
 

NOTICE OF RECOMMENCEMENT OF 
CONSTRUCTION 

 

Recently, on April 29, 2020, the County of Marin Health Services issued a 
revised Shelter-in-place Order, allowing all construction projects within the 

County as described by section 16:f:v of the Order to resume.   

Per the revised Order, all construction projects will be classified as small 

construction projects or large construction projects.  Construction projects 
classified as small, will need to comply with the safety protocols set forth in 

Appendix B-1 of the Order.  Construction projects classified as large, will 
need to comply with the safety protocols set forth in Appendix B-2 of the 

Order. 

The revised Shelter-in-Place Order shall become effective at 11:59pm on 

Sunday, May 3, 2020, per section 19 of the Order.  Construction projects 
may continue on Monday, May 4, 2020 complying with the approved 

construction hours, as per Belvedere Municipal Code Section 16.04.030 B1. 

The City of Belvedere Building Dept. will be conducting inspections from 
8:00am to 3:00pm, Mondays through Thursdays, beginning on May 4, 2020.  

To schedule an inspection, please call 1-415-435-3838 or email Genaro 
Muniz, Building Inspector, at gmuniz@cityofbelvedere.org.  Provide your 

name, phone number, project address, date of inspection, and type of 
inspection in the request. 

Please contact the City of Belvedere Planning or Building Departments with 

any questions or needed clarifications.   

Building Dept.:  Brian Van Son, Building Official; 

bvanson@cityofbelvedere.org 

Planning Dept.:  Irene Borba, Director of Planning & Building; 

iborba@cityofbelvedere.org 

 

https://coronavirus.marinhhs.org/marin-public-health-order-april-29-2020
https://coronavirus.marinhhs.org/appendix-b-1-marin-health-order-april-29-2020
https://coronavirus.marinhhs.org/appendix-b-2-marin-health-order-april-29-2020
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